Kane County Commission
76 N. Main St., Kanab, Utah 84741

July 21, 2017

Chip Shortreed, District Manager
Ticaboo Utility Improvement District
P.O. Box 2140

Ticaboo, UT 84533

Dear Mr. Shortreed,

The Kane County Board of Commissioners is in full support of the proposed expansion of the
Ticaboo Utility Improvement District (TUID) service area to include the Bullfrog Marina. The
unincorporated commupnity of Bullfrog is in one of the most remote locations in northeast Kane
County, yet is one of the most frequently visited marinas within the Glen Canyon National
Recreation Area. Visitor numbers have increased every year (per National Park Service
statistics) which indicates the need for the best infrastructure that can be provided. Expanding
TUID's service area would be a positive step toward accomplishing that goal.

Good luck with your application with the Utah Public Service Commission; Kane County strongly
believes the lower power rates would directly benefit the customers in that area.

Best Regards,
\Q:/

Dirk Clayson, Chairman
Kane County Commission

Cc: Commissioner Jim Matson
Commissioner Lamont Smith )7



